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FROM KATHY…

Happy New Year!  We made it to 2021!  That will not change anything right away, but I think it gives 
us some light at the end of the tunnel.

We will not be meeting for the foreseeable future, but I want you to know that the Garden Club is still 
moving forward.  The Scholarship Committee is up and running and getting forms ready for the new 
graduating seniors and returning students.  We look forward to assisting yet another group of local 
students in their educational journey that will begin in the fall of 2021.

As we mentioned in the previous newsletter, the Leader Board will remain the same to maintain 
continuity throughout the year.  Sue Niebuhr and I will be sharing the duties of President which means 
you will be hearing more from Sue and perhaps a little less from me.  We work well together and with 
the help and support of the Leader Board we hope to have everything ready to roll when we can meet 
again.

I wish all of you and your families a safe and happy New Year!

DUES:  By now you should have received your invoice for 2021 membership dues.  We encourage you
to complete the enclosed Membership Application Form and mail it in with your dues whenever 
possible.  Even though we are not able to hold monthly meetings yet, our goal remains the same which 
is to provide college scholarships to local students.  Due to the hard work, dedication and creativity of 
many members we have benefited from various fundraising efforts this year, but our yearly dues will 
also allow us to continue to provide scholarships in the same manner as we have done in past years.  
Thank you!

Remember that the UT Gardens/Crossville at the Plateau Discovery Gardens is a great resource!  Even though 
there are no scheduled classes, the website has lots of great information including some videos.  The Plateau 
Discovery Gardens is open to visitors who wish to view the gardens every day during daylight hours.  Please 
refer to their website for additional details.  Website:  www.ccmga.org.
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